
Superintendent’s Memo #047-13

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

February 22, 2013

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Patricia I. Wright, Superintendent of Public Instruction



SUBJECT:  Regulations Governing Career and Technical Education



The revised Regulations Governing Career and Technical Education in Virginia were adopted by the Board of
Education and became effective on December 19, 2012.  Implementation of the regulations will begin on July 1,
2013.  You may click here to review Chapter 120 – Regulations Governing Career and Technical Education,
Sections 10-170 in its entirety.

If you have any questions, please contact Anne Rowe, coordinator for curriculum and instruction, Office of
Career and Technical Education, at CTE@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at 804-225-2052.
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